
September 3rd,1924

Mrs. G. E. Cowan, 
Tusket, Eova Scotia.

Dear Mrs. Cowans-
I was very interested to 

receive your letter regarding the Tusket War 
Memorial, with the enclosed newspaper cuttings.

I am very sorry that it cane while I was on a vacation so that I did 
not have the opportunity of sending you the 
good wishes which I should like to have offered. 
I trust that your ceremony had all success.

Yours faithfully.


